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COP X,
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

21st November, 193%2.

Dear Sirs,

Revefting to your letter of the 5th and nmy reﬁly
of the 7th September last relative to the Danish motorship
"gELANDIA", I have now té inform you a communication has
been received from the Society's Surveyors at New York
enclosing a verification of marking form Rpt. C.12(a) from
the San Framcisco Surveyors, who report that no alterations
have been carried out and it would appear that the assigning
Authorities were satisfied with the arrangements now existing
on the ship.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN.




